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Reasons	for	objection:	
	
As	a	long term	resident	of	both	Kensington	and	Flemington	(13	years)	I	feel	Flemington	
should	remain	as	part	of	Melbourne	electorate.	Our	interests	(political	and	social)	are	
focused	on	issues	of	high	density	inner	city	living	akin	with	Melbourne	and	Kensington.	
Maribyrnong	has	what	I	consider	a	different	range	of	issues	and	this	diversity	needs	to	be	
recognised	and	respected	at	a	federal	level.	




